Robin Thomas Reserve

DESCRIPTION |
143 George St, PARRAMATTA

As of October 2012 Robin Thomas Reserve will
be closed to all mid week bookings. This will
ensure that the fields receive the required
renovations and sufficient time for regeneration
after a damaging winter season. The facility will
be reinspected in the New Year and a decision
will be made in regards to its reopening.
Bookings made for school use and cricket on
weekends however will not be affected.

For bookings or further information regarding
Council's parks and reserves please contact our
customer service line on 9806 5050
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